
Thank you! 

Our district meetings are over and we raised $1850 for 

PAC.  Thank you to everyone who came out and 

participated in this years’ district business meetings.  I’m 

sure you learned a lot.  I sure did.   

Get ready for our NC State Convention.  It is packed with 

lots to do and lots of things to learn.  You will not be 

disappointed.   

Don’t forget to check out the PAC silent auction and be 

sure to attend the 1960’s themed dinner/dance.  Be sure 

to dress the part and get your pictures in our 360-photo 

booth.  We’ll have lots of fun! 

Brenda Gibbs 

PAC chair 


